
 
 

 

Conservation Through Public Health promotes biodiversity conservation by enabling people, gorillas and 

livestock to coexist through improving their health and livelihoods in and around Africa’s protected areas. 

 

CTPH is a non-profit, non-governmental organization with an innovative methodology that focuses on the 

interdependence of wildlife and human health. CTPH believes that poverty alleviation and improving rural 

public health will contribute to greater biodiversity conservation and sustainable development in and around 

Africa’s protected areas. We may have an opportunity to visit CTPH during our stay at Bwindi. 

 

We encourage you to support this valuable program with an optional $50 per person donation, which 

will appear on your final invoice.  
 

More information is available at the CTPH website: www.ctph.org 

 

 


